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From:
Adarsh Swami
Manager
Fullerton Software Ltd.
New Delhi
Date: 10.08.2018
To:
Mr. Rakesh Gupta
Chairman
Romania Technology Ltd.
New Delhi
Dear Mr. Gupta,
It was an extreme delight to receive such a beautiful painting for our new office in Delhi in honour of our inauguration of Delhi branch. We are extremely thankful for this amazing piece of art and we shall have it placed in our reception as a sweet welcome gift from our special business associate to the capital city.
I would again like to thank you for such a priceless present on this special occasion.
Regards,
Adarsh Swami
Manager
Fullerton Software Ltd.





